
Upcoming Events at North Clondalkin Library 

September 2022 
 

For Adults:  

Helping with Homework  

Starting Wednesday the 6th of October at 10am and runs for 6 weeks.  

To Book: Call 01 4149269 or email ncl@sdublincoco.ie  

 

Computers for Beginners  

Starting Thursday 29th September at 10am, an 8 week course.  

To Book: Call 01 4149269 or email ncl@sdublincoco.ie  

 

Yoga for Beginners  

Starting Thursday 22nd of September 6.30pm for 8 weeks.  

To Book: Call 01 4149269 or email ncl@sdublincoco.ie  

 

Culture Night.  

There will be a culture night on Friday 23rd of September. This is a free event with Music 

from Niamh Keane and Spoken Word from Barry Currivan. There is an open mic also. To 

sign up for this email ncl@sdublincoco.ie  

 

 

 

For Adults and Children:  

The Library are very proud to launch their Choir here in NCL!  

Open to adults and children 8+ starting Monday 19th September.  

It will take place on Monday evenings from 6.30 – 8pm.  

Call into the library to express interest or email ncl@sdublincoco.ie  
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